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OFFICIAL
 
Thanks 
 

 
 

From:  
Sent: 10 March 2021 14:28
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: ODA Letter communication
 
Hi 
 
As soon as we are allowed I will copy in FCDO and DOH colleagues into the comms.
 

 



 
 

From:  
Sent: 10 March 2021 14:20
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: ODA Letter communication
 
OFFICIAL
 
Thank you for sharing this 
Can I please confirm whether you will be sharing this official communication with FCDO and
other partners?
 
Many thanks
 

 
 

 

From:  
Sent: 10 March 2021 12:55
To: 

Subject: ODA Letter communication
Importance: High
 
Dear All
 
As you will be aware there has been a major cut in Official Development Assistance (ODA).
 
Currently UKRI central along with the councils, Innovate and Research England are working
together to manage these cuts.  
 
The attached letter will be sent to the following groups either today or tomorrow morning. I will
update you once this has happened:
 

1. Vice Chancellors
2. IROs



3. UKRI Institutes
 
A UKRI central email address odaenquiries@ukri.org has been set up to help deal with general
enquiries. If the enquiry is MRC grant specific please forward the email to
International@mrc.ukri.org and we will action accordingly.
 
Please be aware until the letter is sent we are not allowed to communicate this information to
our community. So please bear with me while I wait for confirmation that it has gone.
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact either myself,  or .
 
Kind regards
 

 




